
EXTENSION OF DEADLINES FOR PAYMENT OF

PIS, COFINS AND EMPLOYERS’ SOCIAL

SECURITY CONTRIBUTION AND SUBMISSION

OF DCTF AND EFD-CONTRIBUTIONS

For more information, please contact: 
 
Carolina Romanini Miguel - crm@machadoassociados.com.br
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Ordinance 139 of the Ministry of Economy: extends the payment period for
Employers’ Social Security Contributions of Companies and Domestic
Employers (CPP), PIS and COFINS related to March and April 2020, to be
paid within the maturity period of contributions due in July and
September 2020, respectively.

In view of the difficulties plaguing companies as a result of COVID-19, the
Federal Government has issued rules to extend the payment deadlines for
certain social contributions and the compliance with the corresponding
ancillary obligations.

Normative Instruction 1932, of the RFB: extends the delivery deadlines of
DCTF and EFD-Contribution, so that:

DCTFs originally scheduled to be transmitted in April, May and June
2020, can be submitted until July 21, 2020; and 

EFD-Contributions originally scheduled to be transmitted in April, May
and June 2020, can be submitted until July 14, 2020.

 

It should be noted that:

PIS, COFINS and CPP amounts maturing in March 2020 and which have not
been paid are not supported by the extension; 

the extension does not reach PIS and COFINS amounts levied on the import
of goods and services.

 


